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Dear family, 

 

After some discussion, we have decided to postpone having Sunday Service one more week.  

 

We are not aware of any recent new cases, but we just thought it would best to hold off one more week to 

hopefully allow any community spread to finish and allow for recuperation. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastors Mike and Adonia 


